
Holidays Act Programme

Visit: remediate.tewhatuora.govt.nz

Complete these 5 Steps to Register

Complete the ‘Register an account’ 
section – you will need an email address 
you use regularly (work or personal)

Check your inbox for an email from us 
with your username, then use this to log 
in – check your inbox again (or junk mail!) 
for the verification code

Complete the ‘Get started’ section – you 
will need your IRD number 

Wait to hear from us about any payment 
owed to you. Payments to former 
employees are expected to start in 2024
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Go to the portal by using the QR Code above or 
typing the link into a web browser. 

To register you will need the following:
•	A valid email address 

You can log into the portal from:
•	 Laptop/desktop
•	 Smartphone or tablet

Please note that each time you log in, we will email you a 
verification code, to make sure that it’s really you. 

Once you have registered an account and logged in, you 
can enter your IRD number and other key details to complete 
getting started. 

You can also ask for help or more information in the 
Questions section.

Following payment
Consider how this money might impact any entitlements 
you receive from the Ministry of Social Development. 
Contact them if you require advice: msd.govt.nz 

Tax
Inland Revenue’s website has useful information on the 
tax treatment of lump sum payments. Visit ird.govt.nz 
and search for lump sum payments.

You can also contact Inland Revenue directly through 
their customer support portal ‘myIR’ and send a secure 
message with your specific query.

Registering as a ‘former’ employee of Te Whatu Ora 
for Holidays Act payments

Registering for payment for your previous job
If you worked at a former District Health Board, Health 
Alliance, Health Partnerships, Health Source or Northern 
Region Alliance after 1 May 2010 and you no longer work 
there, please register with us. 

Registering on our secure national portal means we 
can keep you informed about upcoming payments that 
may relate to you. 

If you have worked in different parts of New Zealand over the years, you may be owed 
Holidays Act payments as a ‘former’ employee, separately from your current role.  
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Closer to payment time, you will need to confirm your 
bank account and other details. Please note we will 
never ask you to provide this information by phone or 
email – you will be asked to use the secure portal. 

You don’t need to do anything for your current role – 
see your local intranet for more information.  


